
2012 IOLTA Program Grant Awards

The Tennessee Bar Foundation, through the IOLTA (Interest On Lawyers’ Trust
Accounts) program, provides grant awards to organizations that provide direct civil
legal services to the indigent or that seek to improve the administration of justice.
Applications for those grants, to be paid during 2012, are now available on the
Foundation’s website: www.tnbarfoundation.org.

Completed applications must be returned by United States Postal Service,
postmarked no later than midnight, Friday, September 9, 2011. For more
information, contact the Foundation at info@tnbarfoundation.org or call 615-242-
1531 or 800.634.2516.
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Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…

Continue Reading

21 Mar 2022

http://www.tnbarfoundation.org
mailto:info@tnbarfoundation.org
https://www.tals.org/news
https://www.tals.org/node/1118/memphis-area-legal-services-seeks-new-executive-director


Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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